
From: Josh Mark <josh@aldermanmartin.com> 

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 5:17 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift 

  

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I'd like to let you know that I received a book, Killed by a Traffic Engineer: Shattering the Delusion that 

Science Underlies Our Transportation System, from a constituent. She is a planner and professor at De 

Paul. Every year for the past 4 years, I give a one-day tour of the ward to her class of freshmen. This book 

sells on Amazon for $33. 

  

Best, 

  

Joshua Mark (he/him/his) 

  

Chief of Staff 

47th Ward Alderman Matt Martin 

4243 N. Lincoln Ave 

aldermanmartin.com 

  

Cell: (312) 391-9755 

Office: (773) 868-4747 

josh@aldermanmartin.com 
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